
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
12-02

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk

SUBJECT: Change to VCIS Phone Number

DATE: January 30, 2012

Effective Friday, February 3, 2012, the Voice Case Information System (VCIS)

will be upgraded and will be accessed by dialing a new telephone number: 1-866-222-

8029.  VCIS provides nationwide bankruptcy case information obtained directly

from a particular court’s database.  Callers will be required to choose the court prior to

entering specific case information.  For instance, the District of New Hampshire will be

accessed by saying “New Hampshire.”  Subsequent voice prompts will direct the caller

through  other search options.  The upgrade includes voice recognition software. 

Callers will now be able to “speak” their information requests or continue to use their

telephone keypads, if preferred.   

Additional information about the new VCIS system can be found on the Court’s

web site at www.nhb.uscourts.gov. 


